From: Cloud Francey72

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 11:37 AM

To: Lynn Kiernan < Lynn. Kiernan@caledon.ca>; Christina Early < Christina. Early@caledon.ca>; Cosimo

Napoli <Cosimo.Napoli@caledon.ca>; Mario Russo <Mario.Russo@caledon.ca>; Tony Rosa

<Tony.Rosa@caledon.ca>; Nick DeBoer <nick.deboer@caledon.ca>; Doug Maskell

<Doug.Maskell@caledon.ca>; Dave Sheen <Dave.Sheen@caledon.ca>; Annette Groves

<Annette.Groves@caledon.ca>; Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca>; clerk@caledon.ca

Subject: Proposed Cricket Field in Inglewood Community Park

I Liane Ratulowski Francey am writing to express my opposition to the town's proposal to construct a cricket field in the village of Inglewood. The community was not consulted on this and it is important that residents provide input on recreational opportunities that are being proposed in our community.

I am requesting that the council refer this matter back to staff to work with the residents in the Inglewood community on what types of recreational activities can be added to our parks to ensure they bring value to those that live here.

Liane Ratulowski Francey Resident of Caledon living in Inglewood Village